
 

September 21, 2017 

Dear Jazz Band Director, 

I’d like to take this opportunity to invite you to participate in our 47th annual Instrumental Jazz 
Festival. Last year’s festival was another great success, with really competitive performances by 
all the groups. I look forward to hearing more great performances by your student groups this 
coming March!    

We will again have an “Open” division to accommodate magnet schools, groups combined 
from more than one school, combos, and any other group that does not qualify for the other 
categories.  Please see the Festival Rules pages for specific information. 

Participants are scheduled on a first-come, first-served basis.  We cannot schedule your band 
until we have received both the completed application (both sides) and the application fee.  If 
you prefer to type into a fillable PDF, that can be found at: 
http://www.clackamas.edu/campus-life/arts-performance/music-festivals. As in the past, we 
will do our best to schedule your band(s) at or near the time requested. 

For your convenience, please note that our NW Concert Band Invitational will take place on 
Tuesday, March 13th, 2018 and our Vocal Jazz Festival will take place on Thursday, March 15th, 
2018.  I will be leading the Concert Band Festival, and can entertain questions at 503.594.3384. 
The Vocal Jazz Festival is run by Kathleen Hollingsworth, and she can be reached at 
503.594.6299. 

I hope that your band will be able to participate and I look forward to seeing you at the festival. 
Please do let me know if there is anything I can do for you, or if you have questions or 
comments.  

Sincerely, 

  

Lars Campbell 
Festival Director  
503.594.3384  
lars.campbell@clackamas.edu 


